DROP-OFF DETECTION CANE STUDY PARTICIPANTS NEEDED

Western Michigan University’s researchers (Dae Kim, Dr. Rob Wall Emerson, and Dr. Amy Curtis) are recruiting participants for the drop-off detection cane study that will be conducted in March and April 2009. 

What is the purpose of the study?
The study will examine how well individuals with visual impairments can detect drop-offs with different cane techniques and cane tips. Results of this study may help us understand how effective different cane techniques and cane tips are in respect to detecting drop-offs. 

What will the participants be asked to do?

Participants will be asked to walk on a wooden walkway and detect a drop-off by using either the two-point touch technique or the constant contact technique.
How long would my participating session last?

The study will require about two hours of your time, not including the time it may take to travel to and from the study site (Western Michigan University’s CHHS Building).
Who is eligible for the study?

Visually impaired individuals who have at least one month of cane training are eligible for the study. Participants need to have stamina for repeated walking and standing during the trials and may not have balance problems. For more information on eligibility please contact the researchers, whose phone numbers are listed below.

Do I get compensated for participating in the study?

You will be paid $30 for your participation. Transportation expenses to and from the study site, if necessary, will be paid by the researcher.
Who should I contact for more information?

You can call Dae Kim (269-387-3447, dae.kim@wmich.edu) or Dr. Wall Emerson (269-387-3072, robert.wall@wmich.edu) for more information.
